
CHILDREN’S 
HALLOWEEN 
COSTUME 
DRIVE

Are you storing too many old Halloween 
costumes? Do something worthy with 
them—Ridgewood Avenue School is 
collecting gently used and new costumes 
for JerseyCares.org to help make sure 
that needy children in NJ have Halloween 
costumes this year!

Ridgewood Avenue School will accept 
costume donation(s) from 10/7-10/18. 
There will also be a bin placed near the 
Main Offi  ce.

RIDGEWOOD 
AVENUE SCHOOLQuestions? Contact Marylou Cabrera at malexgcab@yahoo.com

COSTUME 
DRIVE

Please note that we can ONLY 
accept new and gently used children’s 
costumes. We do not have the capacity 
to accept adult costumes. 

Items accepted include:

• Completely new or gently used children’s 
 costumes 
• Halloween masks and accessories
• Halloween face make-up 


